
ABSENTEE VOTING
IN THE 2020 GENERAL ELECTION

Learn more about absentee voting at

ALL VOTERS CAN NOW VOTE ABSENTEE IN THE 2020 GENERAL ELECTION

In Person
•	 Visit your county elections office OR extension office between Oct 5th and  

Nov 2nd. Find the locations at scVOTES.gov.
•	 Show your Photo ID and vote on S.C.’s paper-based voting system.
•	 Election officials are taking steps to make in-person voting as safe as possible. 

By Mail
•	 Get an application at scVOTES.gov OR your county elections office.
•	 Return your application to your county elections office by email, fax, mail or in 

person as soon as possible and no later than Oct 24th.
•	 Return your ballot in person OR by mail.
•	 Sign the oath on the envelope. Have a witness sign and provide address.
•	 Mail your ballot as soon as possible and at least a week before election day. 

Track your ballot at scVOTES.gov.
•	 Your county elections office must receive your ballot by 7 p.m. on Nov 3rd.


